
KEY MESSAGES 
 

 Spring term starts on Monday 8 January 2018 

 From the Governors and staff at Toot Hill, we would like to wish 

all parents, carers and pupils a fantastic Christmas break and a 

successful year ahead! 

Week Ending: 15 December 2017 

YEAR 7 
Miss Ward and Miss Marshall would just like to say how proud we are of the Year 7s! What a fantastic first term at Toot Hill it has been - we cannot 

believe how quickly it has flown. Each and every student in the year group has made such a brilliant first impression and made a positive start to 

their journey at Toot Hill.  

This week we have had a very memorable Achievement Assembly where we were able to recognise the successes of so many students including 

their attendance, credits, positive attitude and homework scores. We were also able to celebrate with an ice skating trip on Thursday, 14 December. 

The students’ behaviour was outstanding and set a great impression to members of the public demonstrating how fantastic students at Toot Hill are.  

All of this success would not be possible without the support of parents, teachers and tutors so thank you to everyone who has made a positive 

contribution to the year group’s experience at Toot Hill and we have no doubt that this will continue in 2018! 

Head of Year 7: Ms N Ward 

YEAR 8 
There have been plenty of Christmas festivities this week: lots to celebrate in Achievement Assembly, with tutor set 8.2 winning the award for best 

attendance and tutor set 8.8 receiving the most credits this term. Faye Taylor and Eden Cudd won the prestigious Head of Year 8 and Achievement 

Coordinator Awards. Well done! 

To get us into the Christmas spirit we had a delicious Christmas lunch in the canteen on Tuesday which received a big thumbs from the girls! 

Year 8 assessment timetables have now been distributed and are available online. All revision resources are also on the ‘Keep Up Not Catch Up’ 

page on the school website.  

Head of Year 8: Mrs L Munro 

YEAR 9 
Year 9 have had a busy end to the term. We celebrated all of their wonderful achievements in assembly on Thursday. Prizes were given for attitude, 

homework, attendance, top credits and most improved students. The students thoroughly enjoyed it and are very proud of each other. 

We also held an attendance breakfast on Wednesday and Thursday for students who have achieved 100% attendance this term. 

We are looking forward to next term! 

Head of Year 9: Ms V Salt 

YEAR 10 
Active tutoring this week has focused on revision techniques as pupils begin to look ahead to the upcoming assessments in January 2018. Pupils 

have been provided with revision timetables. It is important that pupils prepare well, but also make time to relax and enjoy the festive period. 

Achievement Assembly this week enabled us to celebrate all of the pupils’ achievements so far this year. We were also able to showcase the 

incredible musical talent within the year group. A big thank you to the pupils pictured here who performed brilliantly. Pupils were recognised for 

100% attendance, most credits, outstanding progress, along with effort and homework scores. 

Heads of Year 10: Mr D Lynas 

YEAR 11 
Year 11 have had a big week with celebration and results. On Tuesday during our Mock Results session, we celebrated students’ successes 

including Maths. We are incredibly proud of how hard they have worked and the progress made. 

Pupils have been given the information to support you with booking Parents’ Evenings appointments: A and B band are on Tuesday, 9 January 

2018 with C and D band on the Thursday, 18 January 2018. Bookings are now open on Insight. If you are unable to log on, please email the contact 

details provided on the letter. 

On Thursday, Year 11 had their Achievement Assembly to celebrate all of their successes over the last term. 

Joint Heads of Year 11: Miss L Hughes & Mr R Wickens 

 

 

 

 

All Year 11s - National Citizen Service (NCS) Summer 2018 

All Year 11s - sign up for NCS before 31 December 2017 and pay just £35! (rather than £50) by using code ‘EARLYBIRD18’. Call 0121 386 6910 or 

visit www.ncsingeus.co.uk to sign up. Enquiries to mtinsley@toothillschool.co.uk. 

http://www.ncsingeus.co.uk
mailto:mtinsley@toothillschool.co.uk

